To The Senior Executive Officer Housing Dept.

would like to make the following observations on the Part Eight for the development of a Public Park in my area.

The Council need to talk and listen to the people who live in this area.

- a) The grassed area for children to play and run around needs to be increased, and wild flower area decreased.
- b) The park should be fenced or secured so that cars or bikes are unable to get in.
- c) The playground should have play equipment for small children and older ones.
- d) The playground and Muga shall be highfenced and locked at night
- e) That CCTV like on the canal and in other playgrounds where the monitor can tell people who are misbehaving to stop, is put in place from the start.
- f) That the seating and equipment will be vandal proof.
- g) That people will not be allowed dump in the high grass
- h) That the Council will finish the area to a high standard and maintain it afterwards.
- i) That traffic calming measures are put in place to slow cars on the main road.
- j) That the park and meadows be level with no hills or mounds to ensure visibilty and safety for all

Regards

TAN VORTE